
 
IMPORTANT WATER MESSAGE – JUNE 28, 2023 

 
On Thursday, June 29, 2023 we will be making repairs to a few 
leaks on the water system. Water will be shut off around 8am 
Thursday morning. We anticipate to have the system back up and 
running around noon. We will be trying to isolate the leaks, so 
some customers may have water, and some may be out while we 
repair the leaks. 
 
Thanks for your understanding and patience. As always, please 
notify us if you see a leak on the lots. 
 
Thanks! 


